
Heritage Transport Expo 
Saturday 8th October 2022 

 

Wayne, Ian and Carol and Graham and Shirley turned up at the National Railway Museum for their annual 

Heritage Transport Expo together with other vehicles from other clubs. 

With free entry into the Museum grounds for vehicle drivers and passengers, rides on trains and rides on 

heritage buses around Port Adelaide what a lovely day out for all concerned.  

The BBQ available was very busy as well as the Cafeteria Car and the grounds had plenty of the general public 

looking at exhibitions and trains. 

The event was being held on the Saturday and Sunday but Saturday was the best time for all of us. 

  

 
 

 
                                    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2022 Ford Invitation Picnic Photos 
Sunday November 6th 2022 

 

After dealing with wet weather and the threat of cancelation our 20th Ford Invitation Picnic turned out to be 

most successful.  Although parking was not allowed on the Oval all who attended found perfect spots around the 

outskirts. 

The Early Ford V-8 Club celebrated two important milestones with a cake for each, one being the 90th birthday 

of Henry Ford’s low priced V-8 engine and the other the 45th birthday of our Club. 

An excellent effort by our Club with 13 vehicles and the V-8 display courtesy of Mark Seidel. 

Thank you to all who attended and assisted with the organisation and those who helped out on the day. 

 
 

 
                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 


